
Latest on disputes with government contractors
 U.K. 

A nine-month long dispute between the PCS civil service union and contractors ISS 
and Aramark could be near to conclusion if details of a pay offer are confirmed. The 
companies provide services to the Department for Business, Energy and Industry 
Strategy which has indicated that the contractors may meet the union's demand to 
pay the London living wage of £10.55 (EUR 11.80) an hour. Meanwhile, the union is 
planning another five days of strike action in another long-running dispute, this time 
over union recognition at the contractor Interserve which provides services for the 
Foreign Office.
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